Mannsdale %’Mlage Sovundalion

Post Office Box 1126 « Madison, MS 39130

TO: Madison County Board of Supervisors
Attn. Brad Sellers

FROM: Clinton Doby
President, Mannsdale Heritage Foundation

SUBJECT: Mannsdale-Livingston Heritage Preservation District
New Commission Member

DATE: March 17, 2014

Rita McGuffie, Chairperson of the Mannsdale-Livingston Heritage Preservation
District (MLHPD), has informed us that Ryan Irving, a MLHPD Commission
member has resigned due to his work schedule. Members remaining on the
Commission are Grant Barbham, Guy Bowering, Phyllis Doby, David Landrum,
Rita McGuffie, Ken Primos, Michael Yerger and Donnie Young.

Membership on the MLHPD Commission shall be approved by the County and shall
serve at the will and pleasure of the County. The Commission shall consist of nine
(9) members from the voting membership of the Mannsdale Heritage Foundation
as approved by the Mannsdale Heritage Foundation Board.

1609.01

Terms of the MLHPD Commission — the nine (9) members shall serve for three, six
and nine year terms, with three members rotating off after the first three years,
three more members rotating off after six years, and the last three members
rotating off after nine years. The intent of this section is to insure experienced
members are on the Commission.
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The Nomination Committee has nominated the following qualified individual:
Carole Brand. Mrs. Brand resides at 465 Johnstone Drive in Madison, and is a
practicing attorney. She is a very dedicated individual and would be an asset to
the MLHPD. We request that the Madison County Board of Supervisors approve
Carole Brand’s appointment to the MLHPD Commission.

If you need any additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me,
601/506-4444.

Sincerely,
Clinton Doby
President, Mannsdale Heritage Foundation



